

Blaendulais Primary School

Standert Terrace, Seven Sisters, Neath, SA10 9AA (01639) 700261

Email: office@blaendulaisprimary.npt.school

Headteacher: Mrs. R. Dawson Deputy Headteacher: Mr. C. Fulford-Astley

"Making a Difference' 'Gwneud y Gwahaniaeth'

Wednesday 24th September 2025

Dear Parents and Families,

My name is Ceri-Marie Jones and I am thrilled to introduce myself as your new Family Engagement Officer here at Blaendulais Primary School.

My role is to serve as a bridge between home and school and I will be based in your school every **Monday** and **Wednesday**. I believe in building strong, supportive relationships with families. My role is to be a resource to you and I am keen to organise a number of groups and support systems to help you and your family. I believe that when schools and families work together, our children thrive academically, socially and emotionally.

Whether you have a question, need support, or simply want to share an idea, I am here to listen and help. Any matters we discuss will be treated with the upmost confidentiality and professionalism. If needed I can support you when speaking to school staff, external agencies or other support services.

I am very keen, along with Mrs Dawson, to strengthen relationships with our families, listen to your ideas and provide workshops and groups that you would find beneficial either as a family or on an individual basis.

Please feel free to reach out to me by either approaching me during school hours or you can contact me at c.jones12@npt.gov.uk or 07483361260. I am here to make sure that both you, your child and your family are supported and thrive.

I look forward to meeting each of you and working together to make this school year a great success for your children.

Warm regards,

Ceri-Marie Jones

Family Engagement Officer for Blaendulais





